
VAT LUCKY DRAW SCHEME (VLDS)

The Mauritius Revenue Authority (MRA) wishes to inform the public that the current VAT Lucky Draw 
Scheme (VLDS) will end on the 31 December 2018. 

For the quarter ending 31 December 2018, participants will have up to 15 January 2019 to send details 
of their VAT invoices to participate in the last draw which will be effected on Thursday 31 January 2019.

Since its introduction in 2014, the MRA has received more than 200,000 entries regarding details of VAT 
invoices which enabled us to detect cases of non-reporting and under-reporting of VAT in various sectors. 
The VLDS has also helped in sensitizing VAT Registered Persons to issue proper VAT invoices. 

The MRA wishes to thank the public for their sustained support and collaboration.  

After more than four years of operation, the MRA is working on a new scheme to further sensitize consumers 
on the importance of claiming a receipt for every purchase made, and to detect cases of non-compliance 
as regard to VAT. 
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